
 
The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 

committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a 
stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: 

 

Term 3 - It’s DISCO time!
 
On Friday August 25th, in the School Hall
 
Pay $5 Entry Fee at the door 
$10' tickets will be available at the Office a week or so before the Disco
 
The Junior Disco, for Years 0
then the Senior Disco for Years 5
  
For everyone’s safety, each child attending needs to be signed in and out of the
his/her parent. If you’re sharing rides, please bring a parent
on the night. This process does 
 
And of course, early next Term, an email link for helping on the day/night will come
With another group using the Hall from 7am on Aug 26th, it needs to be clean
before we leave on Disco night.
 
Any queries, feel free to email 
 

Working Bee  

The next school working bee will be held on Sunday July 30
from 9am – 12pm. We will be doing a general tidy up with some painting 
jobs as well. 

 
Where has the money gone?
This year we have supported the purchase of new sports uniforms ($5,000), 2016 set of 
World Book Encyclopaedia for the Library ($1700), Garden to Table activities ($2000), the St 
Martins Jubilee Trust ($1000) as well as $8,500 for heat pumps installed in the Hall last 
December. Current fundraising efforts will support the purchase of new technology.

 

 

*****If you’re keen to know what Smart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
receive email reminders at 

 

 

Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a 

stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: 
https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/  

It’s DISCO time! 

, in the School Hall, for St Martins School students.

Pay $5 Entry Fee at the door - if you have 3 or more students at St Martins, 
' tickets will be available at the Office a week or so before the Disco.  

for Years 0-4, is from 5:30 – 7:00pm. There’s a quick clean up and re
for Years 5-8, is from 7:30 – 9:00pm. 

For everyone’s safety, each child attending needs to be signed in and out of the
his/her parent. If you’re sharing rides, please bring a parent-signed note to the Door People 

This process does mean queues, so come prepared. 

And of course, early next Term, an email link for helping on the day/night will come
With another group using the Hall from 7am on Aug 26th, it needs to be clean
before we leave on Disco night. 

Any queries, feel free to email community@smartcommunity.org.nz 

working bee will be held on Sunday July 30th  
12pm. We will be doing a general tidy up with some painting  

Where has the money gone? 
This year we have supported the purchase of new sports uniforms ($5,000), 2016 set of 

Encyclopaedia for the Library ($1700), Garden to Table activities ($2000), the St 
Martins Jubilee Trust ($1000) as well as $8,500 for heat pumps installed in the Hall last 
December. Current fundraising efforts will support the purchase of new technology.

If you’re keen to know what Smart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
receive email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? *****
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Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a 

stronger parent community. Check out our website for more details: 

for St Martins School students.  

if you have 3 or more students at St Martins, '3 or more for 

00pm. There’s a quick clean up and re-set, 

For everyone’s safety, each child attending needs to be signed in and out of the Disco by 
to the Door People 

And of course, early next Term, an email link for helping on the day/night will come to you. 
With another group using the Hall from 7am on Aug 26th, it needs to be clean as a whistle 

 

This year we have supported the purchase of new sports uniforms ($5,000), 2016 set of 
Encyclopaedia for the Library ($1700), Garden to Table activities ($2000), the St 

Martins Jubilee Trust ($1000) as well as $8,500 for heat pumps installed in the Hall last 
December. Current fundraising efforts will support the purchase of new technology. 

If you’re keen to know what Smart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
***** 


